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From the Principal
As you know, Brenda Harris has been on leave for the first part of this year. She has 
recently made a decision not to return to her role as Principal of Unley High School. 
We thank Brenda for her leadership over the previous four years. Brenda was 
instrumental in guiding the completion of our new STEM centre, working effectively 
with Governing Council to secure the $32.5M for facilities upgrades, implementing 
the French Bilingual/Bi-National program and initiating the school’s candidacy for 
the International Baccalaureate Diploma program. Brenda’s intention is to continue 
to work in Education as she transitions to retirement and we wish her well in her 
endeavours. The school will have an opportunity to thank and farewell Brenda at 
the Year 12 Graduation held in Term 4. The role of Principal will be advertised and a 
replacement announced before the end of the year. In the meantime, I will continue 
as caretaker Principal.

I am excited to report that the architects for the $32.5M upgrade have been announced and we welcome Thomson 
Rossi to the project. This appointment has allowed all parties; architects, engineers and costing teams, to meet and 
start the initial consultation process. I hope to have some concept drawings to share in the next newsletter. We have 
also initiated an architect process for costing three smaller capital works projects that are outside the major upgrade. 
These projects can then be carried out whenever we have enough funds. Before our last Governing Council Meeting 
we held a community consultation with students, teachers and parents to show our ideas and seek their feedback. The 
areas we are targeting are the library, the canteen and more toilets in the main building.
Inside this newsletter you will see we have honoured Elfie Temby for her ongoing work supporting our Unley High 
School staff. Although she has technically retired, Elfie still comes in a couple of days a week and continues to be a 
welcomed member of staff.
Term 3 has been a busy time for international visitors with students from Kyoto in Japan and visiting teachers from 
South Korea. All enjoyed their time in South Australia and at Unley High School. I would like to say a big thank you to 
all the parents who provided home-stay and to the students who acted as buddies for our Kyoto visitors. Well done to 
all!
Well done to our brand new Pedal Prix team. Only their second competition race and they have improved again. Good 
luck in the 24 hour race at Murray Bridge in September.
I hope everyone caught The Advertiser’s football greats expose of Adelaide schools. It was a pleasure talking to South 
Australia’s Hall of Fame player and coach, John Halbert, who assisted by picking Unley High School’s best team ever. 
We also welcomed John back to meet with our current players. John not only went to school at Unley but also taught 
here for five years. We have a busy few weeks ahead with the course counselling process in full swing. Thank you to all 
parents and students who have poured over the course online handbook to plan the best pathway for the future.
Greg Rolton, Principal

Sadly, in term 2 we had the passing of our Year 8 Link student, Lissa Hirst. Lissa 
was a joyful and social girl who loved every minute in her school environment. 
With the support of the STEM staff, Adam Wallace and David Messer a beautiful 
plaque was created in memory of Lissa. Our groundsmen Tim Evans and Rod 
Smith did a wonderful job with the natural resources and decorations and the 
kind donation by Mr  Greg Rolton of a bird bath has created the beginnings 
of a serene and peaceful garden that Lissa would adore. Students from Lissa’s 
homegroup have offered to paint and decorate the bird bath whilst Link staff 
will be planting some of Lissa’s favourite flowers around her memorial like 
sunflowers and daffodils. Lissa’s memorial is located by the flag poles and Link 
office next to the wheelchair accessible outdoor table.
Kate Williams , Link Coordinator
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On Friday August 2, all Year 10 students attended the Career Expo at Tonsley Innovation Centre.
The Expo had three main parts – ISCA expo (careers and further education opportunities), TAFE SA and Flinders 
University. Students were able to tour the trade section of TAFE, hear from university students about courses on 
offer at Flinders University and talk to representatives from various employers and further education providers, such 
as Business SA, SAPOL, Tabor College, AIE, Master Plumbers and many more. There were opportunities for students 
to attend breakout sessions specific to their interests, including the Australian Defence Force, Allied Health careers 
and VET apprenticeships and traineeships. The students came away with lots of freebies, but most importantly, 
much more knowledge about the options available to them after school. This will be invaluable in supporting the 
students with their upcoming subject selections.  
Sam Kondraciuk - Year 10 Assistant Principal

Year 10 Career Expo
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Year 9 Ski Trip
On Saturday August 3, over 60 Year 9 students, 5 teachers and 3 old scholar volunteers boarded 2 buses destined 
for a week of exciting times and new adventures in the Victorian snowfields. We arrived in Falls Creek the next 
morning where the food and accommodation at Halley’s Lodge were amazing. The staff at the lodge were as 
excellent as an A+ on a Maths assignment.

At first there wasn’t as much snow as we would have liked, but there was enough to warm us up for the days 
ahead. On Wednesday, the snow began to fall and continued over the next  three days. In the end we got to enjoy 
over fifty centimeters of powder across the mountain.

We skied in ability groups under the supervision of our teachers in the morning, and after lunch we were back 
up the mountain to meet our skiing instructors for a 90 minute lesson on how to gain control and improve our 
techniques. One more session with our teachers ensured we were totally spent before heading back to the comfort 
of Halley’s Lodge. At night we took part in activities such as playing pool, competing in physical challenges, and 
enduring/enjoying date night which was quite fun. Stories were told, and friends were made.

Overall, the whole trip was an incredible experience, filled with enjoyable memories, and I will remember it for the 
rest of my life. I can’t wait until I can ski again! 

Maceo Lellouche and Mitchell Luscombe- Year 9 Ski trippers
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On August 9, two classes of Year 8 History students braved a long bus 
ride and inhospitable conditions to experience a taste of medieval 
life in Tanunda, which on the 10th and 11th of August hosted its 
inaugural Medieval Fair. For the first time (to my knowledge) a 
schools’ day was offered, where medievalists could instruct young 
historians on areas of their expertise. The fair offered demonstrations 
from a blacksmith, a cooper, some Roman revivalists (and since the 
end of the Roman Empire DID mark the beginning of Medieval times, 
their presence can be justified), an apothecary/herbalist, and some 
medieval martial arts and lifestyles groups to name a few. Students 
boarded the bus, which left at 8:30am sharp, arriving at Tanunda 
just after 10:00. Due to the inclement weather, extra shelters had 
been erected, but only scattered showers ensued, although the wind chill factor had a ‘feels like’ temperature of 
0.9. However, as a friend recently told me, ‘There is no bad weather, there is simply bad preparation.’ It is fair to say 
that some of our students learned about preparation that day. Two of the activities were physical, involving shooting 
some arrows and learning fencing with great-swords. Unley High School students also represented well in the great-
sword one-arm-lift competition and students were able to handle items and equipment that have been faithfully 
reproduced from medieval times. Despite the challenging elements, it was a most worthwhile excursion, and the 
students were really positive about their experiences. Thank you to Miss Stanton and Mr Jeeves Dunn for getting into 
the spirit of the day by dressing up. 

Steve Bettess, HASS Teacher

HASS News

Mannum Excursion

On a cold and wintery day in Adelaide, the Year 11 Geotourism class travelled to the gorgeous town of Mannum and 
sunnier skies. The purpose of this excursion was to familiarise ourselves with possible ideas for tourism in this region. 
After first stopping at the very picturesque Mannum Falls, we got to experience the beautiful main street with baker-
ies, cafés, shops and the amazing riverside. We stopped off at the Mannum museum for a tour of the steam engine 
and beam engine and take part in some fun activities. We went on a tour of the PS Marion where we saw the kitchen, 
bunk rooms and the dining room. To finish off this amazing day, we went on an hour long boat trip on the Mayflower 
where we got to take in the beautiful views of the Murray River and experience some tourists attractions. Our guides 
were very knowledgeable and presented the tours in a very interesting way. Then it was back to rainy Adelaide skies 
and the end of the school day.
Olivia Osbourne -  Year 11 Geotourism Student.
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For the past 20 years Elfie has managed the kitchen and its facilities in the staffroom 
and she has become an institution. Elfie (Elfriede) came to Australia in 1964 as a 
migrant. She worked in an export business in Germany where she had an excellent 
command of English and this helped her when she first arrived in Melbourne. She 
moved to Adelaide and made her home here when she married her husband Don. She 
worked at McLeod Tyres where her translating skills came in handy, because at that 
time the company was vulcanising tyres for retreads and the instructions had to be 
translated from German.

She left work in order to have her two children, who both attended Unley High School. 
A chance offer came when she was asked to fill in temporarily and Elfie said, ‘I’ll do 
it till Easter’. That was 20 years ago. For all those years Elfie has come in each day 
for about 4 hours to help in the kitchen. This is no easy job – looking after 80 staff, 
organising the kitchen, keeping track of cups, spoons and forks, and the myriad other 
tasks which have facilitated the break times for staff.

When asked about the highlights of working here Elfie said, ‘The people here have been my family. I have seen a 
number of principals come and go and many teachers. I was very happy when one of the teachers celebrated her 
30th birthday. We hadn’t had a 30th for so long and since then I have enjoyed meeting lots of new young teachers.’ 
She has lots of things to do at home but is looking forward to returning to the staffroom a couple of days a week to 
‘keep an eye on things’.

Staff News

We were very pleased to welcome four Korean teachers from 
Cheongju, Korea in Weeks 2 and 3 of Term 3.  Mr Myeonghan 
Choi, Ms Young-Mi Pyun, Mr Eui Seong Hwang and Ms Hyaebin 
Lee observed our teachers and students and greatly enjoyed 
interacting with students and staff.  It was a pleasure to get 
to know them, and to speak to them about the differences 
between the Korean and Australian education systems.  One 
class of Year 10 students had the opportunity to participate in 
a Korean cultural lesson on traditional dance styles, presented 
by our visitors, which was a great opportunity for developing 
inter cultural understanding.  Thank you to the many teachers 
who supported this programme and to all students and staff for 
making our visitors feel so welcome.

Chris Martin, Senior Leader
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Kyoto Study Tour
This year in August, we were once again happy to welcome twelve Year 10 students from Kyoto, Japan.
The students spent two weeks at Unley High School where they participated in a diverse range of  school lessons and 
went on interesting and educational excursions to Cleland Wildlife Park, Flinders University, Adelaide CBD and Urrbrae 
House. During their two week stay, students stayed with welcoming host stay families and were ‘buddied’ up with 
Unley High School students. On the last day, a special ‘Aussie’ lunch was prepared for the Kyoto students, their buddies 
and teachers. Both the Kyoto students and buddies said that this experience was truly  special and that they will never 
forget each other and will keep in touch.
A big ‘thank you’ also to our lovely homestay parents who said they thoroughly enjoyed having a Kyoto student stay 
with them.
Maria Kvopka, Coordinator International Student Program
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Pedal Prix
Victoria Park Race 2, 28 July 2019

The Unley High School Pedal Prix team participated in their 
second race on 28 July at Victoria Park. All nine members of 
the team contributed to the race. Since the first event in June, 
the  team have been preparing on weekends for this event 
regardless of the weather.

The day started at 7.30am for the students, parents, Mr 
Joshua Whitwell and Mr Jake Campbell from Unley High 
School. We assembled tents, tarps, carpets, tables and chairs. 
Riders had the first taste of the day as spectators observing 
the open category winning teams completing the exhibition 
laps.
At 9.15am with all 172 bikes, we had to grid up on the start line, this time we were 18th on the grid due to our performance 
in last race. We were in the S2 category for year 8 - year 10 students male and female among 65 teams.

Our team rode for 6 hours around the 1.35km track and covered 218km. A massive effort from our 9 riders who 
displayed wonderful fitness and experience throughout the day. Despite a couple of crashes and near misses, we 
finished 7th in our category of 65 teams and 15th overall out of 172 teams. What a wonderful effort by all the students.

Our bike looked great with the school logos thanks to the Art department. A special thanks goes to Jake and Josh for  
providing support and guidance to parents and riders alike.

Our next race will be the 24-hour race in Murray Bridge on 21st and 22nd September. We will be training every week to 
prepare for the next race.
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All twenty six of our winter sports teams carried over into Term 3 
with their seasons concluding on Saturday 24 August. There have 
been really good results across the board. It is terrific to see so many 
Unley High School students competing across the city every week 
in a variety of sports and competitions – the level of commitment, 
teamwork, discipline, skill and school pride on display each week is a 
joy to behold – well done to everyone!  
Special mention must go to our Year 8/9 Division 3 Wednesday 
Netball girls who won their grand final. By the time this goes to print, 
we are confident that our Open Girls Football side will have won 
their third straight Southern Zone 9-a-side pennant. On Saturday, the 
Year 10 Netball girls play off for the title in the Catholic School Girls 
Netball competition, and we wish them all the best.
Unley High School has achieved some big wins in knockout 
competitions this term. Our Open Badminton girls are in the 
knockout finals to be played on Friday 23 August led by Australian 
representative Dania Nugroho. Good luck girls. Our Year 8/9 Boys Indoor Soccer and Year 8/9 Girls Basketball 
teams have won through to the next round after strong performances. In the Indoor Soccer competition, Isaak El 
Sayed was a threat to score all day while Jack Dillon was like a brick wall on the goal line. Sophie Smart and Yasmin 
Nairn led a disciplined and strong team effort from the basketballers. Around the corner we have Boys basketball, 
tennis and volleyball  as well as carnivals for netball and football.
Term 3/4 Sport commences for our midweek teams in Week 7 and in week 1 Term 4 for Saturday morning 
competitions – get your forms in asap if you wish to be involved.
On an individual level, congratulations to Toby Gabrisch and Joseph Neate on their selection in the School Sport 
SA U15 State Touch Football team. Toby and Joseph will compete at the national championships in Canberra in 
October. Congratulations must also go to Timothy Green, who represented South Australia in the U16 Southern 
States Rugby Championships. Tim competed in Canberra in July and South Australia came away from the 
championships victorious, beating teams from NSW, ACT and Tasmania. Congratulations.
Tim Shortt, Extra-curricular Sports Manager

Sports Report
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Old scholar & Ex staff member John Halbert with Open Boys Football players Jake 
Thomas-Nehmy, Sam Jenkin, Liam Jefferies, Tom Eriksson & Charlie Pridham

Unley High’s greatest team reads like a Sturt who’s who.Unley High old scholars and Sturt players There is 1961 Magarey med-
allist John Halbert in the centre, 1930s superboot Bo Morton, who the club’s best and fairest medal is named after, at full-for-
ward, cult hero Peter Endersbee in one forward pocket, All-Australian big man Clayton Thompson in the other and the SANFL’s 
10th-most prolific goalkicker Malcolm Greenslade on an attacking flank. Wingman Clarrie Scrutton and four-time premier-
ship-winning centre half-back Rick Schoff, like Halbert and Morton, are in Sturt’s Team of the Century. Reliable defender Terry 
Short has five Double Blues flags, while on the opposite wing to 1920s star Clarrie Scrutton is Ross Treleaven, a triple best and 
fairest recipient of the ‘30s.In fact, only six members of this team did not play league football for Sturt. Unley High old scholar 
Terry Short during a Sturt training in 1961. They are: 1950s tennis ace and state footballer Ken McGregor (centre half-forward), 
former Crows captain and five-time All-Australian Simon Goodwin (half-back), South Adelaide Team of the Century member 
Bob Schmidt (half-back), Glenelg’s 1934 Magarey medallist George “Blue” Johnston (ruck), another brilliant tap man, former 
West captain Colin Smith (bench), and the third-placed finisher in the 1954 Brownlow Medal, Essendon club champion John 
Gill, who is also a ruckman (interchange).

Finalising the squad was incredibly difficult. Sturt’s Reg Whitehead’s two premierships, captaincy in 1926 and best-on-ground 
performance in ruck in the 1919 flag win earns him a spot on the bench. But his younger brother, Charlie, was overlooked 
despite being a consistent ruckman during a similar era and claiming one premiership.Others to narrowly miss selection were 
gritty 1930s Double Blues half-back flanker Edgar Sims, Sturt goalkicker Paul Caust, ex-South, Sydney and Norwood ruckman 
Stephen Doyle, former Crows and Saints backman James Begley and 1991 North premiership player Tim Nunan.James Beg-
ley, pictured right chasing a young Gary Ablett Jr during a trial game, narrowly missed selection. Roosters and Redlegs tall 
Greg Schlein, West Torrens state player Ossie “Pat” O’Grady, dual Panthers flag winner Errol Sterzl, West and Glenelg’s Brooke 
Fogden and Double Blues Don Harris, Gordon Day, Don Bartlett, Laurie Simon, Bill Kutcher and Bruce Raymond were also con-
sidered, along with current players Andre Parrella and Henry Carey.Even though the team already has two players with fewer 
than 60 matches to their names with Endersbee (46) and McGregor (54), 58-game spearhead Malcolm “Emmy” Jones’s also 
makes the cut in a tight call. Jones’s finals feats, including six goals during the 1965 grand final loss to Port Adelaide and a club 
record 19 during the next year’s major round with eight in the Double Blues’ flag win over Port, as well as legendary coach Jack 
Oatey picking him at full-forward of his greatest Sturt 21 got him the nod over Charlie Whitehead. Halbert, who captained Sturt 
from 1962-68, including to the 1966 flag, was named skipper of this side.

Matt Turner, The Advertiser Sports Reporter

The following article appeared in The Advertiser - Greatest school footy teams published on the Adelaide Now 
website on August 13
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For the first time Unley High School students 
are invited to take part in applying for a mural 
scholarship. Students may enter individually or 
collaboratively and are able to enter as many 
designs as they like. The winning design will be 
painted by a professional artist on the exterior 
car park wall of the Torrens Arms Hotel. For more 
information students are encouraged to join the 
Google classroom. Remember you’ve got to be in 
it to win it!

Art News

Parents of Year 12 Students – A date for your diary! 

A significant event for Year 12 students is their Graduation Ceremony. This will occur on the morning of Friday 25 
October, 2019 and parents/caregivers are invited to the event. The Graduation Ceremony will be in the George 
Cresswell Hall and will last for approximately two hours with morning tea to follow. This notice is to enable you 
to make arrangements in regard to work or other commitments  so you will be able to do so in plenty of time.  
This year, three Graduation tickets will be allocated to each graduate.  Applications for additional tickets need 
to be in writing and will be accepted after the initial distribution of tickets. Seating is at a premium however, 
so there is no guarantee of spare tickets availability.  Please contact Clare at clare.napoli@uhs.sa.edu.au if you 
require seating with special access for guests in need or to request extra tickets/seats. 
More information about this and other Year 12 end of year events for students, will follow in the coming weeks.



EXCELLENCE     RESPECT    DIVERSITY     COMMUNITY

UNLEY HIGH SCHOOL

Year 7 will be taught in high school 
from term 1, 2022.   
This means from 2022, year 6 will be the last  
year of primary school and year 7 will be the  
first year of high school.

This is a big change for our public education 
system.  We’ll be providing regular updates about 
the move and what it means for your child. 

Why we’re moving year 7  
Year 7 is already part of high school across the 
country, so we’re bringing South Australia in line 
with the rest of Australia, and with other education 
systems in our state.

The planning process 
We’ll be ready for the move in 2022. We’ve done 
our homework to make sure there’s enough space 
at high schools. We’re investing $185m in our 
schools to manage increasing enrolments,  
which includes providing general and specialist 
learning areas. 

Benefits for your child 
Your child’s learning is our priority and we want to 
make sure they get the best learning opportunities 
from their new high school environment. 

The Australian Curriculum for year 7 was designed 
to be taught in high school, and your child will 
benefit from specialist teachers in specialist high 
school facilities. 

We can see in many of our R – 12 schools, and 
from the interest in our pilot schools, that year 7s 
are ready and keen for high school. 

Where to find out more
Stay informed though your school  
and the Department for Education’s website: 
www.education.sa.gov.au. 

Or share your feedback with the  
project team by emailing:  
Year7toHS@sa.gov.au.    

.   

Parent Update 
Week 5, Term 3 - 2019
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Children’s  
health services 
Providing accessible client-centred 
care while educating the next 
generation of health professionals. 

A single destination for 
tailored children’s healthcare 
needs including Occupational 
Therapy, Physiotherapy, 
Podiatry, Exercise Physiology 
and GP services.

Children's health
Your child can benefit from the care  
of our multi-disciplinary team at the UniSA 
health clinics. Services include:

Why choose UniSA 
health clinics?
Our clinics provide you with accessible 
client-centred care, from a range of health 
care services, in a single destination. 

We also deliver quality clinical education 
to UniSA students – our next generation of 
healthcare professionals. Student services 
are supervised by qualified clinicians.

Plans and Pricing:
Prices vary between student-delivered 
services and clinician services. UniSA 
health clinics can support Medicare plans, 
National Disability Insurance Scheme 
(NDIS) plans, private health cover, or self-
funded clients. Please call our friendly staff 
to discuss pricing options.

Occupational Therapy
Offering targeted therapy programs to 
enhance children’s emotional, cognitive, 
social, gross and fine motor skills.

Supporting children to achieve their 
developmental goals in learning, play, 
social participation, self-care and daily 
routines.

Physiotherapy
Delivering individual and group  
sessions to support children of all  
ages to improve a range of skills. 

Delivering therapy focusing on 
movement skills such as balance, 
jumping and ball skills.

Podiatry
Providing foot and lower limb 
assessment, as well as foot care and 
footwear education for children.

Exercise Physiology
Working with children living with, or at risk 
of developing chronic health conditions 
such as childhood obesity, diabetes, 
asthma, chronic pain or any disability that 
impedes participation in physical activity.

Doctors
Caring for children with common and 
more complex health concerns such as 
ear pain, joint and muscle pains, fever, 
coughs, colds, sore throats, childhood 
immunisations and health checks. 

To book an appointment, please contact:

Adelaide CBD 
UniSA City East and City West campuses 
North Terrace, Adelaide 
8302 0986

Magill and Eastern suburbs 
Magill Campus 
Bundey St, Magill 
8302 4013

More information can be found at  
unisa.edu.au/community-clinics

Information correct as of May 2019
CRICOS provider number 00121B

Sports  
health services 
Providing accessible client-centred 
care while educating the next 
generation of health professionals. 

A single destination for 
tailored sports healthcare 
including Physiotherapy, 
Exercise Physiology, Podiatry, 
High Performance and GP 
services.

Sports health
Adults and youth can benefit from the care  
of our multi-disciplinary team at the UniSA 
health clinics. Services include:

Why choose UniSA 
health clinics?
Our clinics provide you with accessible 
client-centred care, from a range of health 
care services, in a single destination. 

We also deliver quality clinical education 
to UniSA students – our next generation of 
healthcare professionals. Student services 
are supervised by qualified clinicians.

Plans and Pricing:
Prices vary between student-delivered 
services and clinician services. UniSA 
health clinics can support Medicare plans, 
National Disability Insurance Scheme 
(NDIS) funded plans, private health cover, 
or self-funded clients. Please call our 
friendly staff to discuss pricing options.

To book an appointment, please contact:

Adelaide CBD 
UniSA City East and City West campuses 
North Terrace, Adelaide 
8302 0986

Magill and Eastern suburbs 
Magill Campus 
Bundey St, Magill 
8302 4013

More information can be found at  
unisa.edu.au/community-clinics

Information correct as of May 2019
CRICOS provider number 00121B

Physiotherapy
Delivering hands-on quality care to 
restore, maintain and promote optimal 
physical function and sports participation. 
Assessment, treatment and management 
of sporting injuries as well as advice on 
injury prevention and recovery.

Exercise Physiology
Working with amateur and professional 
athletes to equip them with practical 
exercise advice and programs to support 
desired sporting performance.

Podiatry
Providing foot and lower limb clinical 
services including treatment of sporting 
injuries, biomechanics assessment and 
treatment to reduce pain.

High Performance
Specialising in exercise and sports 
science testing, analysis and prescription 
services catering to elite and amateur 
athletes and teams, designed to meet 
their specific needs.

Dietetics
Helping sports enthusiasts and amateur 
athletes with nutrition advice to support 
their sports performance and achieve 
their goals. 

Doctors
Offering assessment and diagnosis 
of common sports injuries and 
biomechanical issues.  Referral for 
radiology services or orthopaedic 
assessment.
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Late arrivals and Early departures

A reminder to parents/caregivers, if 
your student is arriving late to school 
or needing to sign out early they must 

present a signed note to Student 
Services explaining why they are late or 
why they are leaving early (including a 

departure time).
Alternatively parents may contact 

Student Services via School Stream, 
the absence phone line or email to 

absences@uhs.sa.edu.au  or student.
services@uhs.sa.edu.au 

If you contact a teacher direct via email 
please remember to cc one of the above 

emails.
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* Trial times for each grade will be finalised and published once registrations have closed.   

Seniors – Born 2002 or earlier 
Intermediates – Born 2003/2004 

Juniors – Born 2005/2006 
Sub-Juniors – Born 2007/2008 

Primaries – 2009/2010 
Sub-Primaries (GOs) – Born 2011/2012 

 
 

All players welcome! 
www.adelaidewildcats.com.au 

NOTE: If you are registering for Sub Primaries (GOs) – please DO NOT register via the link on the website,   
please email the club at netball@adelaidewildcats.com.au to register your interest instead. 

 

For more information, please contact Maria at netball@adelaidewildcats.com.au 

Trial #1 
Sunday 15th September 2019 – Marion Leisure Centre 

Time: between 9am and 1.30pm* 
 

Trial #2 
Wednesday 18th September 2019 – Clovelly Park Clubrooms 

Time: between 6pm and 9pm* 
 

Trial #3 
Wednesday 25th September 2019 – Clovelly Park Clubrooms 

Time: between 6pm and 9pm* 
 

SUMMER SEASON
TRIALS

T U E S D A Y  1 7  A N D  2 4  S E P T E M B E R  2 0 1 9

REGISTER NOW!
WWW.CHEERIONETBALL.COM

COME AND SEE THE SA PREMIERE OF 'IN THE HEIGHTS'

Long anticipated musical In the Heights is coming to Adelaide 
at the Arts Theatre this September, presented by the award-
winning team at Pelican Productions. 

Hailed as a revolutionary musical, In the Heights combines 
Latin rhythms and dance with modern hip hop lyrics, to 
capture the audience in a tale about chasing your dreams and 
celebrating your community.  Told by the colourful residents 
from Washington Heights - a New York City neighbourhood on 
the brink of change, the story follows a community’s struggle 
to find its sense of identity against a backdrop of rising rents, 
racism and of course human endeavours of lust and love. 

With the book written by Quiara Alegria Hudes, and music and 
lyrics written by Broadway darling Lin-Manuel Miranda, (Hamilton, Bring It On The Musical, Moana), In the Heights 
was nominated for thirteen Tony awards, winning four including the 2008 Best Musical, Best Original Score and Best 
Choreography awards. A film adaptation of the musical is due for release by Warner Bros in June 2020.

PERFORMANCE DATES - Saturday 14th – Saturday 21st September,  The Arts Theatre, Angas Street, Adelaide

Book your tickets at: https://www.trybooking.com/book/event?embed&eid=511491
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2019 AEC SACE Spring Early Bird Offer 

now open

Revise the whole year's work.

Link subject theory to exam style questions.

Work with Adelaide's best seminar leaders.

Boost confidence - Get your ATAR.

Over 35,000 Year 12 students have attended 

our holiday programs since 1980.

Bookings -  www.aeg.sa.edu.au
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As part of our ongoing commitment to the environment, all Newsletters are published on our 
school website. Hard copies are no longer issued to students unless specifically
requested. To ensure that you stay informed of our school activities, newsletters and 
announcements you must register to be notified of new information posted on our website. 
Visit www.uhs.sa.edu.au click on Announcements and then complete the email subscription 
request. If you are unable to access our website, please write a brief letter which includes your 
student’s name, Home Group and your signature, then pass to your student’s Home Group 
Teacher. Arrangements will then be made for you to receive a hard copy.

Diary Dates

Term 3

August 28			   Year 10 Subject Selections						      1.30 -8.00pm
September 3			   Yr 8 Immunisations (HPV)
September 4			   Year 11 Subject Selections						      1.30 -8.00pm
September 5 - 13		  Spring Rowing Camp
September 6			   School Closure Day
September 9			   Student Free Day - for teacher training
September 16			  Parent Voice Meeting							      6.30pm
September 17			  Governing Council Meeting						      7.00pm
September 21			  Greek Spring Dance
September 27			  LAST DAY OF TERM 3 - Early Dismissal				    2.15pm

Term 4

October 14			   First Day of Term 4							       8.45am
October 25			   Year 12 Graduation Assembly						     9.00 -11.00am
October 28 -November 1	 Year 10 Work Experience Week
October 28			   Parent Voice Meeting							      6.30pm
November 4 - 20		  Year 12 Exams
November 5			   Governing Council Meeting						      7.00pm
November 11			   Phoenix - Year 11 Art Exhibition - Gallery One Mitcham		  7.00pm
November 21			   Year 8 - 11 Awards Assembly
November 22			   Student Free Day - for teacher training
November 25 - 28		  Year 11 Exams
November 28			   Last day for Year 11 students
November 29			   Last day for Year 10 students
December 9 - 11		  Year 9 Presentations
December 9 - 13		  Australian Schools Volleyball Competition - Melbourne
December 10			   Year 8 Showcase
December 10			   Governing Council Meeting						      7.00pm
December 11			   Final Reports Home							       2.00pm
December 13 			  LAST DAY OF TERM 4 - Early Dismissal				    12.30pm		
								      


